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Dear customers, 

We want to transparently inform you about the current challenges facing the 
coffee industry, which directly influence our prices. The significant increase in the 
cost of coffee beans is due to harvest shortages caused by unfavorable weather 
conditions, as well as disruptions in the supply chain and a growing global 
demand. Furthermore, the costs of transportation, packaging, and production 
continue to rise. 

We have made every effort to keep our prices as stable as possible, but given 
these widespread increases, we find ourselves compelled to slightly adjust our 
rates. This adjustment is essential to continue offering you the high-quality coffee 
you enjoy, without compromise. 

We sincerely thank you for your understanding and ongoing support. We remain 
committed to providing you with the best possible coffee experience. Thank you 
for being an integral part of our story! !"#$%&❤ 

 

 

- The team at Brûlerie des Monts 


